
George Pentheroudakis

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/10456466/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

23

papers

1,945

citations

20

h-index

361413

23

g-index

642732

25

all docs

25

docs citations

25

times ranked

1791

citing authors



George Pentheroudakis

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Cancer of unknown primary site. Lancet, The, 2012, 379, 1428-1435. 13.7 468

2 Switching benchmarks in cancer of unknown primary: From autopsy to microarray. European Journal
of Cancer, 2007, 43, 2026-2036. 2.8 229

3 Prognosis of pregnancy-associated breast cancer: A meta-analysis of 30 studies. Cancer Treatment
Reviews, 2012, 38, 834-842. 7.7 199

4 Cancer of Unknown Primary Site: Missing Primary or Missing Biology?. Oncologist, 2007, 12, 418-425. 3.7 127

5 Comparative survival with diverse chemotherapy regimens for cancer of unknown primary site:
Multiple-treatments meta-analysis. Cancer Treatment Reviews, 2009, 35, 570-573. 7.7 109

6 Axillary nodal metastases from carcinoma of unknown primary (CUPAx): a systematic review of
published evidence. Breast Cancer Research and Treatment, 2010, 119, 1-11. 2.5 93

7 Molecular assignment of tissue of origin in cancer of unknown primary may not predict response to
therapy or outcome: A systematic literature review. Cancer Treatment Reviews, 2009, 35, 221-227. 7.7 80

8 Presentation, Management and Outcome of 32 Patients with Pregnancy-Associated Breast Cancer: A
Matched Controlled Study. Breast Journal, 2009, 15, 461-467. 1.0 79

9 Serous papillary peritoneal carcinoma: Unknown primary tumour, ovarian cancer counterpart or a
distinct entity? A systematic review. Critical Reviews in Oncology/Hematology, 2010, 75, 27-42. 4.4 79

10 Neuroendocrine carcinoma of unknown primary: A systematic review of the literature and a
comparative study with other neuroendocrine tumors. Cancer Treatment Reviews, 2011, 37, 358-365. 7.7 58

11
Liver metastases from cancer of unknown primary (CUPL): A retrospective analysis of presentation,
management and prognosis in 49 patients and systematic review of the literature. Cancer Treatment
Reviews, 2008, 34, 693-700.

7.7 56

12
Cervical lymph node metastases of squamous cell carcinoma from an unknown primary site: a
favourable prognosis subset of patients with CUP. Clinical and Translational Oncology, 2009, 11,
340-348.

2.4 53

13 Exploring the biology of cancer of unknown primary: breakthroughs and drawbacks. European
Journal of Clinical Investigation, 2013, 43, 491-500. 3.4 50

14 A Challenging Task: Identifying Patients with Cancer of Unknown Primary (CUP) According to ESMO
Guidelines: The CUPISCO Trial Experience. Oncologist, 2021, 26, e769-e779. 3.7 48

15 Prognostication in cancer of unknown primary (CUP): Development of a prognostic algorithm in 311
cases and review of the literature. Cancer Treatment Reviews, 2013, 39, 701-708. 7.7 47

16 Cancer of Unknown Primary origin in the genomic era: Elucidating the dark box of cancer. Cancer
Treatment Reviews, 2015, 41, 598-604. 7.7 46

17
Docetaxel and carboplatin combination chemotherapy as outpatient palliative therapy in carcinoma of
unknown primary: A multicentre Hellenic Cooperative Oncology Group phase II study. Acta
OncolÃ³gica, 2008, 47, 1148-1155.

1.8 27

18 Chemotherapy for patients with two favourable subsets of unknown primary carcinoma: Active, but
how effective?. Acta OncolÃ³gica, 2005, 44, 155-160. 1.8 25



3

George Pentheroudakis

# Article IF Citations

19 Cancer of unknown primary patients with midline nodal distribution: Midway between poor and
favourable prognosis?. Cancer Treatment Reviews, 2011, 37, 120-126. 7.7 25

20
Global microRNA profiling in favorable prognosis subgroups of cancer of unknown primary (CUP)
demonstrates no significant expression differences with metastases of matched known primary
tumors. Clinical and Experimental Metastasis, 2013, 30, 431-439.

3.3 23

21 Long-term survivors among patients with cancer of unknown primary. Critical Reviews in
Oncology/Hematology, 2012, 84, 85-92. 4.4 19

22 Prognostic significance of <scp>WNT</scp> and hedgehog pathway activation markers in cancer of
unknown primary. European Journal of Clinical Investigation, 2015, 45, 1145-1152. 3.4 4

23 Cancer of Unknown Primary Site: The Pathologist's Point of View. The Journal of Oncopathology, 2013,
1, 47-54. 0.1 1


